
From: Christopher Chen 
Sent: April-23-19 2:59 PM 
To: Mayor; Alex Chen 
Cc: Calendino, Attilio Pietro; Dhaliwal, Satvinder; Johnston, Dan; ; Keithley, 
Joe; McDonell, Paul; Volkow, Nick; Wang, James 
Subject: Burnaby should follow Delta's lead: free admission to all Delta Parks, Recreation & Culture 
facilities and drop-in activities.  

Hello Mayor Hurley and Council, 

As a father of two, Brentwood Park Elementary PAC member and Burnaby Metro Minor 
ball hockey coach - I believe Delta’s free admission initiative benefits children by 
“keeping them busy”, out of trouble, active and healthy. Any chance Burnaby may 
offer a free rec pass for our youth? Perhaps parents would be more inclined to 
purchase B-Active passes for themselves and join their children – I know my wife 
and I would. 

As a taxpayer and lifetime Burnaby resident, I would emphatically support my tax dollars 
providing youth with free access to our recreation facilities. 

Effective July 1, as part of Mayor George V. Harvie's Delta Families First 
initiative, Delta Parks, Recreation & Culture is offering a new Youth Admission 
Pass that will allow Delta youth between the ages of ten and eighteen to receive 
free admission to all Delta Parks, Recreation & Culture facilities and drop-in 
activities.

http://www.delta.ca/parks-recreation/sport-recreation/featured-programs-
promotions/youth-admission-pass

Best Regards, 

__________________________
Christopher Chen

Burnaby, BC
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